
1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk JAN 18 20i3
Illinois Pollution Control Board

Ste. 11-500 WNO,

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Platt
226 Kenmore Avenue
Elmhurst, IL 60126
bpchicago@comcast.net
(630) 215-3930



1/17/2013

Mr John Therriault, Assistant Clerk t3
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Dante Balanon
3809 Indian Head Lane
Joliet, IL 60435
dbalanon@mwgen.com
(773) 640-1025



1 / 17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board f ct” —
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 7

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason Burress
618 Black Gnat Rd.
Campbellsville, KY
badass_139 @yahoo.com
(270) 469-9051



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board 0
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jeremy Lovekamp
19417 PEORIA ST
Athens, IL 62613
jlovekamp@mwgen.com
(217) 4150791



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jon Williams
207 Beloit Rd
Pekin, IL 61554
mr_sid_l@yahoo.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Amy Allen
861 Sycamore Lane
Batavia, IL 60510
amy.buno@gmail.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk 2”
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edwin Anderson
12155 Derby Lane
Orland Park, IL 60467
eanderson82 @aol.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk _-

Illinois Pollution Control Board 7
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. George Galanes
1010 Essel Court W
Wheaton, IL 60189
ggalanes@diamondtechnicalservices.com
(630) 799-8162



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Rutkowski
309 5. Kensington
La Grange, IL 60525
mrutkow2 @yahoo.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property lax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Allen
861 Sycamore Lane
Batavia, IL 60510
scadacafe @gmail. corn



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk 9
Illinois Pollution Control Board \
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kimberely Seifert
21861 W Knollwood Drive
Plainfield, IL 60544
lsskesl @sbcglobal.net



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk 2 V
Illinois Pollution Control Board \
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nick Diorio
15515 S. Route 59
Plainfield, IL 60544
nickjdiorio@gmail.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jeremy Rodda
25 Victoria Dr.
LaSalle, IL 61301
jeremyrodda@’vahoo.com
(815) 2282609



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. James Cook
408 W. State Sr
Washburn, IL 61570
skid1970@hotmail.com
(309) 6487347



1/17/2013 1

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Arnold Lisk
3520 Dorothy Ct.
Bartonville, IL 61607
arnie_029@yahoo.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jane Witkowski
86 Weybridge Lane
Barrington, IL 60010
janew5 2 @sbcglobal.net
(847) 3819583



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Earl Gum Jr.
317 Whistling Strait
Washington, IL 61571
egum2 @comcast.net



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Don Nelson
549 S. Lindley Road
Westmont, IL 60559
dne1son286@aol.com
(630) 964-2014



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Dale Smith
1027 Sycamore
Ottawa, IL 61350
acc3-49@prodigy.net



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Moses Kwaben
21165 S Meadowview Ln
Shorewood, IL 60404
mkwaben@mwgen.com
(815) 372-4738



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nate Hodgson
602 Keokuk St
Lincoln, IL 62656
nate@local1051.com
(217) 7254932



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk (7
Illinois Pollution Control Board

0’I.
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019. and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. William Comstock
302 Sheridan Road
Pekin, IL 61554
bill@ysmw1.com
(309) 2413715
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk ‘/
• .

Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Qo,iiVo8
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa McGarrity
1012 Ashland Avenue
Wilmette, IL 60091
lam @ franczek. corn
(847) 256-3456
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I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Terry Rajnowski
25379 Front St
Sterling, IL 61081
comorott@yahoo.com

1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:



c

1/17/2013
_‘;

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk ‘ Oi3
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218 °Efr

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mary Savicz
16042 Beth Ct.
Oak Forest, IL 60452
dsms26@comcast.net



1 / 17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Richard Monzingo
1164 Wade Street
Highland Park, IL 60035
rgmonzingo@aol.com



1 / 17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk D
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Patrick Schumacher
1206A Glen Mor Dr
Shorewood, IL 60404
tennisschu@aol.com
(815) 847-0091



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kasey Clouse
139 Shadoway Dr.
Apt. G
East Peoria, IL 61611
kase31687@gmai1.com



1/17/2013 C
Mr. John Therriault Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 £Jt,o,

8’’r
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. James Adkins
4207 Paramount rd
Bartonville, IL 61607
jamerz11576@yahoo.com
(443) 570-5830



1/17/2013

Mr. Johi Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nate Hodgson
602 Keokuk St
Lincoln, IL 62656
nate@local1051.com
(217) 7254932



1/17/2013 1
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk ç
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Charles Parkman
816 Luther Dr.
Wilmington, IL 60481
charlesparkman@sbcglobal.net



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago. IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Caleb Johnson
830 Cimmaron Way
Wilmington, IL 60481
charlesparkman@sbcglobal.net



1/17/2013

C’)
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk A,
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 O, ‘
Chicago, IL 60601-3218 oot,c’/,v

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Halsey
4314 River Glen Dr
Joliet, IL 60431
Iisajski18@yahoo.com



1/17/2013 0
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Daniel Sutton
11456 192 St
Mokena, IL 60448
suttonconstructionco@hotmail.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jeanne Sutton
11456 192 St
Mokena, IL 60448
jeannes77@hotmail.com
(708) 478-7083



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that suppiy them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kelly Burns
12762 Stellar Lane
Plainfield, IL
kelly718@msn.com
(815) 272-3977



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk C
I/i,.Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019. and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Susan Gorney
23646 S Schoolhouse Road
Manhattan, IL 60442
guylO S4@ao1.com
(815) 478-3269



1/17/2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk R
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Guy Gorney
23646 S Schoolhouse Road
Manhattan, IL 60442
guy@gfgorney.com
(779) 279-6017



Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Larry Ceja
8460 Brookside
Tinely Park, IL 60487
cejalater@comcast.net


